Amber Burke

From: Greg Hitchcock <hitchcock279@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 6:45 AM

To: Amber Burke

Subject: [External] | oppose S.265

[External]

Dear House Judiciary Committee Assistant Amber Burke,

| read S.265 and | listened to some of the House Judiciary Committee testimony.

After listening to Representative Martin LaLonde’s and Washington County State’s Attorney Rory Thibault’s testimony.

Threatening to harm people is already covered by Vermont statute.

This is clearly part of Representative LaLonde’s gun control agenda.

| take threats seriously; however, threats are already covered by Vermont statute, and Messrs. LaLonde and Thibault are
clearly using their positions of power to create more “prohibited persons”.

Please distribute my concerns to the Judiciary Committee.

| urge a NO vote on S.265.

Sincerely,

Greg Hltchcock

Barre, VT

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.
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